
Sunday Worship Services & Bible Study Schedule 

 9:00 a.m. The Classic Gathering, Sanctuary 
 10:05 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
 11:15 a.m. The Gathering, Great Hall 
  Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Fellowship Hall 
  Forest Community Church, The Foundry 
 2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
 5:00 p.m. Brazilian American Baptist Church, Gathering Hall 

Church Financial Report Through November 3, 2019 

Last Year Giving YTD: $358,641 This Year Giving YTD: $308,770 

Events for November 10-17, 2019  
 

Sunday, November 10  

 2:00 p.m. Leadership Council, B201

 3:00 p.m. Caregivers Support Group, B203 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs

 4:45 p.m. Life Groups, Foundry/D221 

 5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 

  5:45 p.m. Student Choir, Gathering Hall 

Tuesday, November 12 

       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Offsite 

       8:00 a.m.  Discovery Bible Study, B209 

       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 

      Sunshine Singers, Offsite  

Wednesday, November 13   

 4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night meal, Great Hall 

 6:00 p.m. Pastor’s Bible study, Great Hall 

  Children's Choirs, Children’s Building Upstairs   

 6:45 p.m.  Orchestra Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

 7:15 p.m. Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary 

  Foundations Class, B207 

  Forge {Students}, Foundry  

Thursday, November 14   

 9:30 a.m. Women’s Bible Study, B201 

Sunday, November 17  

 12:30 p.m. Refinery Meeting, Conference Room 

 2:00 p.m. Missions Committee, B212

 3:00 p.m. Deacons, B202 

 4:00 p.m. Awana, Sanctuary/Children’s Building Upstairs

 4:30 p.m. Stewardship/Finance Committee, Conference Room

 4:45 p.m. Life Groups, Foundry/D221 

 5:30 p.m. Handbell Rehearsal, Handbell Room 

  5:45 p.m. Student Choir, Gathering Hall 

  



CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Parents Night Out - Save the Date for Saturday night, December 7, from 4:00 - 8:00 

p.m. This will be a great opportunity for parents to drop their kids off for a fun-filled 

evening at the church and have a few hours out on the town! Volunteers are needed 

for this event; contact the Children’s Ministry if you are interested in volunteering to 

serve our church families with young children.   

Thank you for serving in Extended Teaching Care (ETC) TODAY -  

Classic Gathering:  None  
The Gathering:  Maggie Bryant, Jennifer Hoskins and Linda Madon  

Welcome Team Serving Today 

Bill & Cathy Angell, Paul Burrow, DeAnn Holcomb, Danny & Lana Mayfield, 

Tommy & Melissa Shumate, Jack & Myra Snipes, Don & Susan Snowden, 

Glenn & Sandy Strain, and Bruce Welsh 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

“Cards for a Cause” Student Mission Fundraiser - TODAY is the last day to place orders 
for greeting cards to raise money for the student ministry’s summer mission trip to 
Puerto Rico. The boxes are $30 and contain 30 high quality greeting cards.  Be sure to 
swing by the Cards for a Cause table to place your order.  

55+ MINISTRY 

Primetimers Christmas Banquet - The annual Christmas Banquet will be held on 

Monday, November 18 at 6:30 p.m. in the Great Hall.  Tickets are $24.00 each, and are 

available in the church office. The program will be provided by the Good News Quartet, 

Thankful Hearts Trio, and several soloists.  The special musical guest for the evening 

will be Dr. Jason Oliver who was recently invited to be a guest artist with the TCU 

trombone choir at the upcoming 2020 trombone summit.   

New Class Beginning in January - Backpacking Through the Wilderness of Grief:  This 

is a ten week study to help those who have experienced loss through the death of a 

loved one understand their grief and find healing. The class will be facilitated by Johnny 

Taylor, Chaplain, Spiritual Care and Support Services, UT Southwestern Medical Center 

University Hospitals, Dallas. Classes will be held on Sunday mornings, January 5 

through March 8, from 10:05-11:05 a.m. in the North Gathering Hall. Accompanying 

Support Group Dates will be held on Wednesday evenings, January 8-March 11, from 

6:00-7:00 p.m. also in the North Gathering Hall. Registration: tommys@fbcplano.org; 

kristieo@fbcplano.org; 972-424-8551 
 

Backyard Missions - Please join us after the family meal on Wednesday evenings for 

the Pastor’s series, "Backyard Missions", focusing on the ALL PEOPLE aspect of FBC 

Plano's Mission Statement. You don't want to miss this series! Join us this week for a 

Backyard Missions Conversation with Dr. David Hardage, Executive Director of the 

Baptist General Convention of Texas. 
  

All Ages Adults Fun Bunch - Join us Tuesday, November 19 for a beef tips and rice 

lunch at Noon, and our program: Tri-Color…Music from England, France, and Germany, 

featuring Sean Reed and Mark Stewart. Make your $3.00 lunch reservation in the 

church office by Tuesday, November 12.  
 

The Deacon Nominating Committee recently solicited nominations from church 

members. Since that time, the committee has reviewed, considered, contacted, and 

met with each of the nominees. The Deacon Nominating Committee is recommending 

these three individuals for your consideration at the Business Meeting on Sunday, 

November 24 (in alphabetical order): Toby Jones, Tom Manning and Trent Viavattene. 
 

Warm Coats for Forman Elementary - Forman Elementary is collecting gently used 

coats size youth XL or adult small for both boys and girls.  All 5th graders in Plano I.S.D. 

attend Outdoor Adventure Camp; last year many of the students were unable to 

participate in some of the outdoors activities due to the cold temperatures and not 

having winter coat. If you would like to donate a jacket please bring it to the Children’s 

Ministry Office by Sunday, November 17.   

Mission Offering - Throughout the month of November we will collect special offerings 

to further the ministries of several sending agencies that seek to reach more people for 

the sake of the Gospel.  We invite you and your family to pray about how the Lord is 

leading you to be a part of this missions giving season.  Special offering envelopes are 

available in the pew backs and the Go Board in the Welcome Center. 
  

HomeCare Christmas Card Project - Each year our church family prepares individual 

Christmas cards for our HomeCare Ministry participants. These cards are delivered by 

our ministerial staff and are a highlight for these dear friends during the holiday 

season. Participant lists are available in the Church Office. Please bring addressed cards 

to the office by Sunday, December 1.  


